Rob Peterson, CPUC January 10, 2021
c/o Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Avenue, Suite 210

Oakland, CA 94610

RE: Opposition to SE-PLR-2 Templeton — South River Route Alternative

Dear Dr. Engels,

Please know that | strongly oppose the South River Route Alternative currently being considered,
which would transmit high voltage power overhead. If this were to be approved and high voltage
towers erected, it would greatly increase the exposure to the following:

s Fire Hazard

& Health issues from elements associated with Electro Magnetic Fields
¢ Qur resident Golden Eagles and Bald Eagles habitation

» Property value loss

s Visual disruptions to property owners

From my real estate experience, | can tell you that even the contemplation of this project has caused
potential buyers from purchasing along the street where this eyesore would be looming.

PLEASE remove this route along S. River Road, Templeton, from the options being considered.

Regards,




